

SABBATHDAY LAKE ASSOCIATION COVID-19 STATEMENT

The health and safety of our friends, neighbors and visitors to Sabbathday Lake is of the utmost importance. Therefore, we are following guidelines and making decisions regarding Covid-19 as recommended by the State CDC as well as other scientific organizations.

Due to the current situation there is uncertainty regarding the annual business meeting in July and the second meeting in August. The July meeting may be held on a computer/phone conferencing platform such as zoom. A decision on the August meeting will be made at a later time.

Some events, such as paddles, where social distancing is feasible and required have been scheduled and are on the website. Unfortunately, some events we usually plan have been cancelled for this year. We will continue to communicate with our members using the email list and through postings on the association website.

Finally, we will continue to implement the programs that support our core mission to protect the water quality and natural ecosystem of Sabbathday Lake and its watershed. We hope you and your family stay healthy and well throughout the summer months.